
 

We   are   excited   to   be   heading   into   the   second   half   of   the   school   year!    Just   a   reminder   that   on  

Friday,   Feb.   14th   &   Monday,   Feb.   17th,   2020   we   will    not    have   a   regular   school   day.    Also   our   classes  

begin   @   8:35am.    Arrival   after   that   time   means   that   classes   are   being   interrupted   and   activities   are   being  

delayed.   

Will   it   be   warm?   Will   it   be   cold?   You   just   never   know   from   day   to   day   around   here!   Welcome   to  

February!    We   have   some   fun   things   coming   up   to   get   us   through   these   slow   days   of   winter.    We   are   excited  

about   our   second   book   fair   of   the   year,   starting   next   week.    We   also   have   our   3rd   Quarter   Celebration   and  

of   course   many   educational   opportunities   for   our   students.   

Remember   you   can   support   your   student   at   home   by   reading   with   your   child   each   day   and   making  

sure   they   know   their   math   facts!   Home   to   school   support   is   a   key   connection   for   your   child   to   see   the   trust  

and   teamwork   that   we   put   into   their   education   and   growth.  

General   News  

● Yearbook   sales   will   be   starting   soon.   Be   on   the   lookout   for   the   flyer.   You   will   be   able   to   order  

online   this   year!   

● Please   remember   to   send   coats,   gloves,   and   hats   with   your   children.   We   do   not   have   enough   on  

hang   to   supply.   As   well   as,   remember   to   write   your   child's   name   on   their   belongings   and   to   check  

our   lost   and   found   for   any   missing   items.  

● Flu   season   is   upon   us!   Please   remember   your   child   should   be   fever-free   for   24   hours   before  

sending   back   to   school!    With   all   the   illnesses   that   seems   to   be   going   around   these   days,   please  

remember   to   encourage   frequent   hand   washing,   wash   lunch   bags   &   backpacks!  

● Our   Kindergarten   Registration   Night   is   scheduled   for   Tuesday   Feb.   4th   @   6pm.   If   you   know  

anyone   with   a   child   that   will   be   eligible   for   the   2020-2021   kindergarten   class,   please   spread   the  

word!   

Winter   Fun   Family   Activity   Ideas  

1. Take   a   blanket,   book   and   a   cup   of   hot   cocoa   and   read   a   book   together   or   retell   favorite   memories  

2. Go   Ice-Skating  

3. Head   out   on   a   ‘photo   shoot’   and   take   winter   picture   scenes  

4. Feed   the   birds   or   go   bird   watching,   Lone   Elk   Park   is   a   great   location   for   a   warm   cozy   nature   drive  

through  

5. Make   homemade   s'mores   and   build   a   blanket   fort  

 
At   home   try   and   use   the   districts   8   pillars   of   success   language   so   that   your   child   knows   the   expectations   in   and   out   of  

school   OR   focus   on   one   of   the   characteristics   as   a   family   and   see   what   kind   of   results   you   get!  

Collaboration,   Responsibility,   Creativity,   Communication,   Resilience,   Respectfulness,   Citizenship,   &   Critical   Thinking  

 

Leading   &    Learning   with   a   smile,  

Dr.   Sladek  

@TrumanElementaryMVR3  @TrumanTribe                     @trumanelementarymvr3  


